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Report to Customer and Support Services Lead Member Briefing 

By Head of ICT Services – October 2006 

CORPORATE PRINTING FACILITIES

1. As part of our ongoing efficiency drive and in light of the steady decline in printing demands due to the impact of e-enablement throughout the council, we have been reviewing the position regarding corporate printing facilities within the service

2. At the present time ICT Services have three DT90 printers on lease from Xerox. The lease is due to expire in 2009.

3. It is proposed that ICT Services replace two of the current DT90s with two 4590 printers with lower cost of ownership. The final DT90 will be retained on site (at no lease or service charge) to cater for excessive peaks in printing although there would be a charge of 0.34p per sheet for any prints undertaken on this device.

4. The existing lease with Xerox therefore would be renegotiated to run for 5 years hence, with the following revised costs:

	Description
	Current Costs (£000 pa) 
	Revised costs (£000 pa)

	· Leasing

· Services Charge
	46

18


	36

14

	Total
	64
	50


5. Savings therefore would be £14k PA

6. It is expected that as the printing demand further decreases, the remaining DT90 will be returned to Xerox within the period of the new lease.

7. There are additional advantages beyond lower costs:

· Ensures correct capacity in light of diminishing demand

· Maintain Investment already made due to familiarity of product in terms of in-house skills and seamless service to customers.

· Offers new features such as booklet maker (samples will be available at meeting)

Recommendation:

That the existing lease with XEROX be renegotiated as set out above to address future printing capacity demand and realise cost savings
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